
Reese, Latasha 

Subject: FW: 2/24 Council Agenda 

From: William Declercq <wdeclercq@taylorenglish.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 9:28 AM 
To: Beacham, Duke <dbeacham@cityofoasadena.net> 
Cc: Hamblen, Jon <jhamblen@cityofoasadena.net>; Woolson, Michael <mwoolson@cityofoasadena.net>; Flores, Gloria 
<gflores@cityofpasadena.net>; Siques, Joaquin <JSiques@CityofPasadena.net>; Cheung, Lesley 
<lcheung@cityofoasadena.net>; Wilson, Andy <awilson@cityofpasadena.net>; Thyret, Pam 
<pthyret@cityofpasadena.net> 
Subject: Re: SLPPC Meeting - January 23, 2020 at 8:00am 

All: 

I am moving out of Pasadena at the end of this month, and no longer maintain an office in Pasadena. Accordingly, I think 
it necessary and appropriate to resign as commissioner and Vice Chair. I could continue to attend meetings but if I recall 
correctly the Commission is limited to Pasadena residents and those with a connection to South Lake Ave. 

Thank you, and it has been an honor to serve. 

Best regards, 
Billy Declercq 
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